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19th April 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Thank you to those families who came to the Spelling workshop yesterday. It was a good turn out 
and we really value your support especially with such an important skill. The children love working 
with you.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
Merits – These children have been noticed for persevering with the learning and also been 
respectful and kind. Thank you for going over and above.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pupil Premium Money and Free School Meals 
If your child is eligible for ‘free school meals’ and you register them for this, we’ll receive extra 
funding called ‘pupil premium’. We use this extra money to improve the educational provision and 
resources at the school. At Nursery Hill Primary School, we get an extra £1,455 for every eligible 
pupil who is registered for free school meals. This extra money makes a real difference to the 
quality of education we offer. Please see the accompanying letter for more information or go to 
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-school-meals/2 to apply online. 
 

EYFS Faith 

Year 1 Forest 

Year 2 Finley 

Year 3 Alexia 

Year 4 Lewis 

Year 5 Issac 

Year 6 James 

Headteacher Award Amelia Y6 
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Attendance  
Well done to Year 6 for the highest attendance. We have seen a super increase in attendance 
particularly for KS2. Well done Y4 and Y5 who also achieved 96%. 
 
Our target is 
 
 
 
 
 
Fire Bell 
Our unplanned fire drill yesterday at home-time really tested the practice we do in school and we 
are very proud of our KS2 children who responded sensibly and lined up as expected. Thank you 
to all the parents who realised what was happening and waited patiently until we had established 
that it was a false alarm. 
 
Forest School 
We were so pleased that children in Reception, Y1 and Y2 had their first forest school experience 
this week. It was a day like no other, filled with the laughter, dance and singing all under the 
canopy of nature's classroom. The sessions were a celebration of friendship, cooperation and 
resilience. And who could forget about the culinary delights of the forest? Our young chefs showed 
us just how scrumptious a mud pie can be! Although the weather was dry, it is still cold. Please 
send your child with outdoor wear which includes wellies or walking boots, waterproof coat, 
waterproof trousers and spare clothes as there will be occasions where children will get muddy 
during forest school sessions. Please don’t hesitate to contact us if this is not possible as we have 
a few spares in school if needed. KS2 will have the opportunity for forest school sessions after 
half-term. 
 
 
 
 
 
Our stay & play sessions continue to be a busy every Wednesday. Next week, we dive into the 
enchanting world of 'Bog Baby,' which promises lots of water play that's sure to splash smiles on 
everyone's faces. There's still space to join us just send a message to our Facebook page and 
we’ll get back to you! If you would like to stay updated about sessions, events, and all things forest 
school, please follow us on Facebook.  
 
Thank you to everyone who has downloaded the eSchools app. Once logged in, the home screen 
will display links to view calendar events, ongoing or outstanding homework, book an appointment 
for parents evening, view student attendance, view the school website and the school contact 
details. You can see more functions at the bottom; view notifications sent by the school via the bell 
icon where you can view direct emails sent by the school and change your settings. Please ask 
the office if you need a login.  
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Jeans and Staff 

Star Class Year 6 
97.77 % 

Whole School 
Attendance 

 94.71% 
96% 


